
 
 
 
 
 

 
Grove House Primary School, Myers Lane, Bradford, BD2 4ED 

Telephone:  (01274) 636921 Email: office@grovehouseprimary.co.uk 

 
 

Dear Parent/Carers                    03 October 2019 
 

Billy Bantam Penalty Shootout 
 

I am sure that your child is feeling very excited about this upcoming event. This 
letter is to clarify what will happens before, during and after the event. Please see 
the reverse of this letter to find out more information. 
 

BEFORE THE SHOOTOUT 

 The children have today brought home a sponsor form on which to collect 

sponsorship from friends and family. 

 The completed sponsor form needs to be brought back to school, WITHOUT 

ANY MONEY. This is to ensure that children can take their 4 penalties, as 

children without a form are only allowed to take one. 

THE DAY OF THE SHOOTOUT 

 The children will be brought into the hall a class at a time to take penalties 

against Billy Bantam, (The Bradford City Club mascot.) 

 They will wear their school uniform for this. 

 Children who don’t have their sponsor form will take one penalty against Billy 

Bantam, instead of three 

 The sponsor forms will be signed by the football coaches and handed back to 

each child to bring home. 

AFTER THE SHOOTOUT 

 The children will have until 7th November in which to collect the sponsor 

money to hand in to school. Please hand in the money to the class teacher. 

Please note that medals etc. are handed out once all of the sponsor money is 

collected.  

 It is important that the sponsor money, with the total amount raised and 

the form is placed inside an envelope marked with your child’s name and 

class. This will ensure eligible children receive their prize.  

Thank you for your support with this fundraising event. 
 

         


